
 

 

 
DATE: August 27, 2018 
 
TO:  Depot Network 
 
RE:  Break and Enter in Sherwood Park 
 
 
 
To Depot Operators and Staff, 
 
The BCMB would like to advise that a Depot in Sherwood Park was broken into this morning, 
August 27, 2018. One bag of PET, 1700 containers, was taken. Local authorities have been advised 
of the incident. If any Depots, especially those in the Sherwood Park and Edmonton area, have a 
customer come in with a large amount of PET, please have the customer complete a CVR form, 
quarantine the material and submit it to BCMB. 
 
If you have any questions, please direct them to Michelle Winmill at 780-424-3193 ext. 229 or by 
email at mwinmill@bcmb.ab.ca.   
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